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Tena koe ISK 

 

Vaccination Clinic 

 

 

ISK will be holding another Covid vaccination clinic on Friday 28 January, from 1pm to 2:30pm at the 

Manukorihi Drive office. First, second or booster doses will be available. If you would like to make a 

booking please call (07 323 4088) or email us. Walk-ins are welcome on the day.  

 

MSD Stand Down Subsidy 

 

 

If companies are required to stand down staff that are awaiting the results of a PCR Covid test and/or 

isolating at home, MSD has made funding available. There are two different categories, Short Term 

Absence and Leave Support Scheme. If your business needs assistance understanding their eligibility for 

either of these subsidies, please let us know.  

  

Short Term Absence 

 

Leave Support Scheme 

 

 

Rapid Antigen Tests available 

 

 

Testing for Covid in the workplace can be easily done on-site using Rapid Antigen Tests (RAT). ISK have 

an established supply chain and can source test kits for businesses. Also available are booklets that 

record an individual's RAT results. To find out more give us a call on 07 323 4088 or send us an email.  

RAT Details 
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Industry Entrance - Kawerau  

 

 

ISK is working with Tarawera High School to help develop the next generation of industry workers. The 

Industry Entrance programme is designed to give an insight into the workplace. It involves senior students 

spending time on site at a business to experience the environment. If your company would like to be 

involved or find out more, send us an email.  
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